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TO: Eric McPhee, Supervising Environmental Analyst

FROM: Robin Adamcewicz

DATE: August 19, 2013

Subject: Notice of Scoping for the Housatonic Rivet’ Restoration July 2013

Dear Mr. McPhee,

Thank you for your comments on the Final alnendment to the Housatonic River Basin Final
Natural Resources Restoration Plan. The Trustees would like to take this opportunity to address
the concerns raised in the memo prepared by Patricia Bisacky.

Please note that the project does not fund culve~Ot replacements, but rather funds a study and
assessment that will be utilized to prioritize culvert replacements in order to improve fish and
wildlife passage, as well as evaluate scheduled culvert replacements to ensure they adhere to
Stream Crossing Guidelines.

The Trustees would like to assure you that the appropriate water companies will be consulted by
the Housatonic Valley Association during the assessment process.

Additionally, the requirement to coordinate with the water company for any culvert within a
public water supply watershed will be incol-porated into the study report.

If you have any questions, please feel free to give me a call at (860) 295-9523.

Sincerely,

Robin Adamcewicz
CT DEEP
Eastern District Headquarters
209 Hebron Road
Marlborough, CT 06447
robin.adamcewicz@ct.gov

79 Elm Street, Hartford, CT 06106-5127
www.ct.gov/deep
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